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BUCS Competitions Round Up 
We had a great start to our BUCS season, 

with our teams achieving the following 
results: 

The A Team came 2nd at their first 
competition with individual 2nd for 
Carrie Mandy, 5th for Charlotte Craw 
and 6th for Rachel Jackson.  

The B Team finished 3rd at their first 
competition, with individual 3rd for 
Freya Aitchison and 7th for Andreas 
Ramsøy. 

The C Team finished 1st at their first 
competition, with individual  2nd for 
Ana Mayne, 4th for Violetta 
Anagnostou and 8th for Anna Brown.  

The D Team finished 3rd at their first 
competition and then 2nd at their 
second competition, finishing the 
semester on a high with individual 
1st for Mairi Hendry and 8th for 
Natasha Markham.

Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year from EUEC! 

We’ve had a fantastic semester 
and hope you have all enjoyed 
yourselves. Here’s a round up of 
all we’ve got up to since October. 



We hope you all have a 
wonderful Christmas 
Holiday and we can’t wait 
to see you all for Semester 
2 in the New Year!

Pub Night (14th November) 
We had burgers, drinks and a 

catch-up at 56 North.  

Lessons Dinner (20th 
November) 

Our lessons riders enjoyed 
fantastic, affordable food at 56 

North.  

Lacrosse and Swimming 
Joint Socials (7th and 28th 

November) 
Our Mens Lacrosse and 

Swimming and Waterpolo joint 
social was a Hawaiian themed 

evening. It was great fun getting 
to know some new people!   
Our second joint social with Men’s 

Lacrosse was Christmas themed 
and it was another good night.  

Hack (24th November) 
Our 3rd and final hack of the 

semester was great fun despite 
the rain. Look out for details of 
our hacks next semester on our 

Facebook page!
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Christmas Dinner (12th December) 
We had a great time at our Christmas Dinner at 56 North, for our 

final social of the year in the midst of exam season.  

Lessons Christmas Fun Day (28th November)  
We had great fun at our Christmas Games Day, held at Tower 
Farm. Well done to Elle Hunter who won the advanced group, 

jumping a height of 122cm, and Michelle See Toh who won the 
intermediate group jumping a height of 88cm!

Stressbuster Event (5th December) 
We offered 12 free beginner lessons spots at Tower Farm Riding 

Stables as part of the Sports Union’s Stressbuster events.  We 
hope everyone enjoyed giving riding a go!  


